Mayor's Report For

June 15, 2020 Assembly Meeting

- 1. **COVID-19:** The Assembly appreciates the efforts made by Petersburg residents and current visitors to follow State directives and be respectful of each other. A link to all State directives and other COVID 19 information may be found on the Borough's website at www.ci.petersburg.ak.gov click on the **COVID 19 Information Hub** box on the home page.
- 2. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters of interest from qualified Borough residents to serve on the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board until the October 6, 2020 Municipal Election.

Parks & Recreation Advisory Board: 5 vacant seats

Letters of interest should be submitted to Clerk Thompson at the Borough offices located at 12 S. Nordic Drive; by sending to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833; or by emailing to dthompson@petersburgak.gov.